
Request for Proposals: 
Comprehensive Market Study and Website Development 

 
The Brunswick County Industrial Development Authority (BCIDA) is soliciting proposals from 
qualified consulting firms for a comprehensive market study and subsequent website 
development. This request stems from an ongoing feasibility study, which focuses specifically on 
the incubator space within the Sledge and Barkley building. BCIDA seeks a broader market 
analysis to explore additional potential development applications and to inform strategic 
decisions.  BCIDA has been awarded an Industrial Revitalization Fund Planning Grant in an 
amount of the total allowable, eligible costs through the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal 
Recovery Fund within the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (CFDA 21.027). BCIDA plans to 
apply to DHCD for IRF funding in the Fall of 2023. If you wish to receive a copy of the full RFP, 
please contact Mike Dotti, Executive Director, at m_dotti@bcida.org or 434.848.0248.  Minority 
and/or female-owned businesses or firms and local Brunswick businesses or firms are encouraged 
to apply. BCIDA is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  Proposals are due July 21, 2023, at 2 pm. 
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